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US. Department of Transportation 
Procurement Office 

400 Seventh St., S.W. 
Washington, D.C. 20590 

www.dotsov 

Attn: Accounthag Department 
Company: 

To whom it may concern. 

This is a letter to remind you that anotice was sen! on September 3,2002 inregards to rbe 
deadline for submission of your CCR application. To this date we have yct to rcccivc your CCR 
applimioh The Dcpartmcnt has extended tk dcadh  to October 3 1,2002. Please submil your CCR 
worksbeet to us within this paid. 

W e  remind you that without CCR registration, you will not be eligible for ncxt year's 
procuremnts with tk U.S. Dcpartmnt of Transportirtion. 

lncludcd in this package is thc CCR Worksbcet. Please compktc the worksheet and fax it 
directly to tbe U.S. Department of Transportation Procurement o&e at 202-318-1148. You may also 
register on tbe Internet at http://wllrH.ccr,dlis.dla.mil. Due to the time sensitivity of this registration, 
pkase fax this letter back to us with your DUNS and TPIN numbers so we can quickly identify your 
registration. 

If you have already registered with CCR or if you have elected to register with CCR on thc 
Internet, we would kmdly ask that you confirm your registration by faxing this letter back to us with 
your DUNS and "PIN (Trade Partner Identification Numbu). 

Sincerely Yours, 

, ..--. 
-, I* \ \, 

't 'i. 
DavidJ. Ln&k 
Senior Procurtment Executive 
U.S. Department of Transportation 


